
Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Don’t forget! It is important that you remember to apply for a primary 
school place if you want your child to start reception in September 2018. 
You can apply online at www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions, ask for 
a paper application form or make a phone application by contacting the 
Education Team on 01522 782030.  Parents can only apply by using one of 
these three methods.   
 

The main closing date is 15 January 2018, although the online and 
telephone application facility should still be available to use until 31 January 
2018.  
Even if you have another child at the school, you still need to apply for a 
place. One will not automatically be offered. 
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Our year to date whole school 
attendance for last week was 
96.8%. 
 

Our year to date attendance has 
remained at 96.5% as at the end of 
last week. 
 

Please contact the school office if 
you need support or have any 
concerns about your child’s 
attendance. 

 
Congratulations to… 
 
 

 

Our Mathematicians of the week:          Our Writers of the week: 
 

Grace (Maple)                           Amber P (Maple)   
Oliver (Chestnut),                                         Theo (Chestnut) 
Brody and Jamie (Willow)                   Dylan (Willow)                   
Lewis (Oak)                                                                  Elsie (Oak) 
     
                 

Last week’s highlights… 
 
 
 

Our Maple children wrote a plan for their own versions of the story ‘Whatever Next’. They also worked on their role play 
area and practised counting syllables in names. They have also been practising mixing colours. 
 
 

Our Chestnut children have been learning about time. They have also been taking pictures of each other in superhero 
poses and creating their own capes and facemasks. 
 
 

Our Willow children have been investigating reflective objects and publishing their leaflets for a natural history museum. 
 
 

Our Oak children have been writing their own fables using anthropomorphism. They have also been investigating night 
and day and how they occur. In PE, they have been learning the Haka. 
 
 
 

My thanks go to Ellie May and Elsie, this week’s ‘roving reporters’.  
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